
JOSHUA DIBBLE
• • 

October 08, 2023

RE: Emergency Response Vehicle Craftsman/Assembler

Dear Hiring Manager,

I am a dependable and dedicated employee. I was recently laid off after 5 years with the company I worked
for, as part of mass layoffs that were implemented when new owners took over the company.  I have also
served in the WA Air National Guard for the past 10 years, currently holding the rank of Staff Sergeant.

I have a strong work ethic, careful attention to details, and work well in a team environment. I am seeking a
position with a company that I can remain with and grow with, that has a solid business and future.  I believe
that my combination of character, skills, and assembly experience is very suitable for the above position.  I am
willing to start anytime starting the 18th of October.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Joshua Dibble

191-15 Clark Rd, WA 98570 3603040406 chucknorris177@hotmail.com

Braun Northwest
Chehalis, WA 98532


